January 20, 2010
Ms. Margaret Evans
Bray, Berkshire
Dear Ms. Evans,
Greetings!
I write to you on behalf of UK Young Dancers Club.  The UK Young Dancers Club is a group of fifteen students from various schools in London who love dancing.  The group was formed last year through the effort of our schools.
We participated in a national dance contest last March.  Out of 30 participants, we won the contest and will be representing the United Kingdom in the worldwide contest to be held on December 20, 2010 in California, USA.
Sadly, our schools cannot finance our travel fare.  Only our accommodation expenses will be covered by the contest sponsors.
We are currently raising funds from generous patriots like you to be able to attend the contest.  We are still in need of £100,000.
For inquiries, please contact us at 01750-830-521.
Thank you.
Lovingly yours,
Mr. Robert Thomas
President, UK Young Dancers Club

